

CARDINAL'S RESIDENCE

2101 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE BRIGHTON MASSACHUSETTS 02135 3192

May 11, 1999

Reverend Paul J. Finegan Saint Mary Parish Rectory 25 North Road Chelmsford, MA 01824-2767

Dear Father Finegan:

Upon the recommendation of the Personnel Board of the Archdiocese, I am ending your assignment as Parochial Vicar at Saint Mary Parish in Chelmsford. I am appointing you to serve as Pastor of Saint Bernadette Parish in Randolph for a period of six years. The effective date of this course of action is June 8, 1999.

Saint Bernadette Parish is vacant due to the transfer of Reverend Richard C. Conway.

I will communicate with Reverend Monsignor Peter T. Martocchio, V.E., Interim Regional Bishop of the South Region, in which Saint Bernadette Parish is located, in order to make arrangements for your formal installation as Pastor.

In accordance with the Canonical Procedure for the appointment of Pastors dated September 4, 1985, your jurisdiction in Saint Bernadette Parish begins on June 8, 1999. You should contact the Regional Bishop, or in his absence the Vicar of that area, to make arrangements for the required profession of faith as soon as possible after the effective date of your appointment as Pastor.

Please send written notification to Most Reverend William F. Murphy, Vicar for Administration, and Reverend Richard W. Fitzgerald, Clergy Personnel Director, indicating that you have received this communication.

It is a pleasure for me to give you this new appointment as Pastor in the Archdiocese. I am confident that you will have a zealous and fruitful ministry in your new appointment. May God bless you in all your endeavors. If I can be of assistance to you at any time please do not hesitate to call on me.

With my warmest personal regards and my blessing upon you and all whom you serve so well, I remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston

FINNEGAN-2 293